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September 11, 1980

Dr. Bernard J. Snyder
'

TMI Program Office

Nuclear Regulatory Commission ,

Washington, D.C. 20555.

Dear Sir,

Considering that the lives, health and safety of thousands

of Fennsylvanians have already been endangered by the Three Mile Island

power riant and the incompetency of its operators, I feel that the time
allotted to the reople to study and comment on the NRC' s Environ-

mental Imract statement is inadequate. I would strongly urge the ERC

;

to extend the deadline from 45 days to 90. This would give the citisens

a f air opportunity to obtain the document, study its contents, and make

informed, responsible statements on the TMI clean up. Anything less is

a violation of our safety and peace of mind, both of which have been

severely abused in the past year and a half.
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Jean M. Peterson

5?6 E. ?ulton ST.
Lancaster, Pa. 17602
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